





Tektronix, Inc. P.O. Box 500 Beaverton, Oregon 97077

Phone: (503) 644-0161 TWX: 910-467-8708

July 20, 1981

Dr. Adele Goldberg (4(5)) 494-4385Manager, Learning Research Group Xerox Palo Alto Research Center 3333 Covote Hill Road Palo Alto, California 94304

Dear Adele:

I would like to thank you and the Learning Research Group for a most enjoyable and informative visit. The lunch, meetings, and demonstrations were very helpful to us and have helped to establish a good working relationship between members of our respective groups.

We are eager to pursue the idea of articles for Software: Practice and Experience. If you could contact the other implementors to determine their interest in such an endeavor, we would be most appreciative. In a related area, we are willing to organize the first meeting of the Smalltalk-80 implementors, with the view of eventually forming a Smalltalk-80 users group.

We are quite interested in further exploring user interfaces that utilize the SRI mouse and we are interested in purchasing a few from Xerox. Could you put us in touch with the appropriate person at Xerox? The appropriate contact at Tektronix would be Paul McCullough at (503) 629-1339 or mail stop 92-803.

We would like to emphasize our desire to perform technical editing for the next draft of the Smalltalk-80 book, as well as the second book, Ted Kaehler's LOOM paper, and other manuscripts for which you might seek outside review.

Finally, we would very much like to explore the possibilities for joint research between the Learning Research Group and Tektronix.

Sincerely.

George I. Rhine, Jr.

Systems Engineering and Technology

GR/jh

cc:

Glen Krasner (Xerox) Paul McCullough

HAlly ASSOC. Fares back book.

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER